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March 16, 2017
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Senator Harris:

I am concerned by the prospect of single party control of all branches
of the federal government. Judge Gorsuch should not be on the supreme
court. His record on the tenth circuit has been very pro-gun (US vs Games-
Perez) and against reproductive rights (Hobby Lobby vs US). His comments
regarding marriage equality and his work in the Bush administration in sup-
port of Guantanamo tribunals are also troubling. The court seems capable
of continuing its work with eight members.

Please assure me that you will strongly oppose the appointment of Judge

Gorsuch.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


